

Department of Sociology Fayerweather Hall



September 15, 1980

Professor Joshua Lederberg President, The Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, N.Y. 10021

Dear Professor Lederberg:

Thank you very much for your critique of my article on private and public time. It was a most provocative — and, therefore, most salvable — critique, particularly because it was not written by a sociologist. I have not replied until now because I waited until I would be through with revising the article as a chapter in my forthcoming book, Hidden Rhythms. Now I can finally enclose a copy of the chapter and express my special thanks to you.

Two weeks ago I joined Columbia University and moved to New York. I hope we shall have an opportunity to meet personally.

Many thanks, again.

Yours sincerely, Curistin Zimburl

myhtbeguet fr ymmst brih! Fra misni møje, see fn. 1 of lucloselrepunt. p214